
Please oppose SB0978 as it violates the second amendment, Creates unnecessary imposition on 
Oregon citizens. For example there are very many out of state hunters picked up by there 
hunting partners at the airport, or are on there way to Hunting camps or shooting events.. It 
takes ten minutes to break into your average gun safe. Many rural families have glass cases for 
gun storage and have had for 70 years. It is common for rural people with children (who have 
been taught to use and respect firearms) to have a shot gun leaning next to the back door of 
there home in case of skunks, or coyotes come to mess around their farm homes. It is 
inappropriate to hold former gun owners financially or criminally responsible for the deeds of 
people acting inappropriately with there sold, or stolen firearm. The only gun restriction 
appropriate is restrictions against robbers and murders. Oregon needs less totalitarian laws not 
more. Sent 4/4/2019 Thank you 

 


